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Los Padrinos, San Fernando Juvenile and Glendale Courts   

Three More L.A. County Superior 
Courthouses Implement New Phone System  

 
       As part of the ongoing implementation of a new telephone system, three 

more Los Angeles Superior Court locations are implementing new telephone 

numbers. 

       The San Fernando Juvenile Courthouse, 16350 Filbert St., Sylmar 91342, 

began using new phone numbers last week.  

       The Los Padrinos Juvenile Courthouse, 7281 E. Quill Drive, Downey, will 

begin using its new phone system and new telephone numbers on Wednesday, 

March 11, 2015.  

        The Glendale Courthouse, 600 E. Broadway, implements its new telephone 

system and phone numbers on Friday, March 13, 2015.         

Over the next few months, the Los Angeles Superior Court will complete 

the installation of a new telephone system and new telephone numbers in 35 

courthouses.  

Telephone numbers at the Downey Courthouse, the East Los Angeles 

Courthouse and the Gov. George Deukmejian Courthouse in Long Beach will 

remain unchanged as will the “800” number for Juror Services and the automated 

numbers for general traffic inquiries.  

           As each courthouse transitions into the new telephone system, its new 

telephone numbers will be available in the courthouse Clerk’s Office and on the 

Court’s website at www.lacourt.org. Interested persons may also follow LASC on 

its Twitter account @lasuperiorcourt for updates. 

http://www.lacourt.org/
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